
Dear Sir / Madam 

The authors are honoured to have had good reviews from both reviewers. The reviewers have 

made some minor suggestions for revision which we have fully complied with as shown 

below. 

1. The word ‘medical’ has been added under line 5 of the abstract. 

2. The spelling of DMO has been changed to DME [page 8, line 17] 

3. Comments on the following drugs have been included in the review: Fluocinolone - 

page 4 para 2, Aflibercept – page 8 para 1; Pegaptinib – page 8 para 2; Bevasiranib – 

page 9 para 2; Rapamycin – page 10 para 3; Midostaurin – page 11 para 2. 

Yours sincerely 

Farhan Zaidi 

Corresponding author 

 

 

 

 


